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Dear Parents/carers, 

Harvest Festival                               

Pre-school children joined us today to celebrate Harvest with an assembly led by Reverend Dodwell. This afternoon 

we shared our homemade bread, butter, crumble, apple juice, flapjack and soup with each other.  

Thank you for all your donations of dry food goods. We will deliver them to The Freedom Centre next week; you still 

have time to send some in if you would like to help this cause.  

School Council 

Very well done to the children who were elected onto the school council this year. We are looking forward to all the 

exciting activities they have planned!  

Codden: Noah and Ava  

Tarka: Freya and Jack  

Barum: Aiden and Ruby  

Saunton: Lauren and James 

Exmoor: Alex and Tamara  

Year 6 The staff were very impressed by the confidence and the skills that the children campaigning for key roles 

presented to us…well done! The winning votes were: 

Sports Council:  Chair: Lily, Vice Chair: Jackson, Secretary: Megan R, Jack, Brinley, Fletcher, Grace and Arthur 

The Arts Council: Chair: Megan C, Vice Chair: Evie, Secretary: Emily T, Daisy B and Emily W  

Charity Council: Chair: Phoebe, Vice Chair: Imogen, Secretary: Daisy P, George and Freddie  

Eco Council: Chair: Ellie, Vice Chair: Amber, Secretary: Owen, Sophie and Dylan   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates 
Tempest orders need to be returned: Friday 13th October 

Friday 20th October : Non-pupil day 

October 23rd – 27th : Half Term 
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With very best wishes 

Melanie Smallwood 

On site After School Child Care_Claire’s Nurseries 

Mon-Thursday  3.15-5.30pm 
£3.50 per hour including a snack 

Just call to enquire and book your child’s place: 

01271 346529 

*Please note that you must pay promptly for this child care 

service. If your child is not attending you must let Claire’s 

know.  
 

After school clubs 3.20-4.20pm 

Monday: Surf, Music Yr2+, Football Yr4+ 

Tuesday: Irish Dance (All ages £4) 

Construction (All ages), Creative (Rec/Yr1) 

Netball Yr3/4 

Wednesday: Netball  

Thursday: Soccer Skills Rec-Yr3 
Please let us know if your child would like to attend 

and we will add them to the registers 

4.20pm prompt pick up  

 
 

Pre-School News 
We have been learning about Harvest and had fun visiting school today. 

Just a reminder that 20th October is Non-Pupil day. Preschool will be closed. 

*Toddler Group: Mondays 10-11.30am 

 

PTFA 
It’s the time of year when we elect a new PTFA committee. There are many roles to fill and 

without volunteers there will be no committee. Everyone is welcome to join. 

If you would like to join us please come along to the AGM 18th October 7pm at the school there will be cake! 

Please send in your nominations and ideas to be considered if you’re 

unable to make this date. 

https://bishops-tawton.eschools.co.uk/web
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